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The following topic for discussion at the AGM was proposed by Graeme Panting and 
supported by the other members of Southern Counties Regional Executive at our 
meeting on 24th February. 

 
We should take up the original concept of Outreach by placing prime emphasis on 
membership growth.   
 
In order to do this we need to 
 
a) Improve our image as a national organisation 
b) Hold area events, including policy conferences and forums, around the country 
c) Identify a proven follow-up system from the successful university UNYSAs 
d) Obtain an effective breakdown of the affiliation of Supporters 
 

	
  


